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The Most Holy Body and Blook of Christ 

Corpus Christi 

19th June 2022 
 

Sat 18 June        5.30pm Confessions 

Corpus Christi    Vigil 6pm  Bronislawa + 

     

Sun 19 June      8am  Peter Kavanagh + 

Corpus Christi    10am People of the Parish 

 

Mon 20 June     10am Vieira + 
Feria      

 

 

Tue 21 June    No Mass 
St. Aloysius Gonzaga 

 

Wed 22 June    No Mass 
St. John Fisher and Thomas More - Martyrs - Feast      

 

Thur 23 June     No Mass  
The Nativity of St. John the Baptist - Solemnity 

 

Fri 24 June    No Mass  
The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus - Solemnity        
 

Sat 25 June    No Mass 

Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary     

 

Sat 25 June    5.30pm Confessions 

13th Sunday of the Year Vigil 6pm  Miroslaw + 

Sun 26 June    8am  People of the Parish 

13th Sunday of the Year  10am Cleary FM 

 

Psalter Week 4 

Cycle of Prayer - Our Lady of the Assumption and the English Martyrs, Cambridge  

The Sick of the Parish 
 

We ask your prayers for all our brothers and sisters who are unwell, afflicted or distressed.  Comfort 

and relieve them according to their needs, and grant them the love and consolation of your Spirit: 

John Anderson-Hurst, William Barnes, Peggy Barron, Jason Beaumont, Michael Clarke, Sheila Curry, 

Fabiana Di Mascio, Patrick Doran, Ron Green, Josephine Kalagira, Jo Kelly, Molly Mc Garry, Yvonne 

Metcalfe, Robert Mullan, Mary O’Reilly, Pippa Williamson, Carol Sims, Terry Spellman, Brianna, 

Pauline Newton. 

Sunday  Readings 

 

First Reading: 

Genesis 14:18-20 

 

Response to the 

Psalm 

You are a priest for 

ever, a priest like Mel-

chizedek of old 

 

Second Reading: 

1 Corinthians 11:23.26 

 

Gospel: 

Luke 9:11-17 

Preface 

The Most Holy 

Eucharist II 

E.P III 

 



 

Parish Anniversaries 

George ‘Mick” O’Halloran (2009), Thomas Akers (1966), Elizabeth Oxborrow (1982), Bridget Slevin, Parkinson Alexander 

(2020), Felix Shipp (1983), Hilda Brant (1993), June Teuma (2017), Paulo Borghese, Leonora Kielly (1985), Joan “Betty” Mel-

huish (2006), Kathleen Rush (1968), Michael Shelvin (2000), Francis Sutton (1976), Teresa Turner (2015), Mabel Kavanagh 

(2015), Frederick Albon (1996), High Scott (2001), Michael Rock (2005). 

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord and let perpetual light shine upon them.   

On behalf of FIND - May Suggestions 

Thank you all again for your generosity toward the 

great work that FIND does. 

The suggestion list for May is 

Breakfast Cereal 

Long Life Milk 

Sugar 

Long grain rice 

Jam 

These are only possible suggestions but anything is 

fantastic and anything can make 

all the difference. 

Church Cleaning 

Please note, the Church cleaning that was ar-

ranged for Saturday 18th June at 9am has now 

been moved due to my error. 

This will now take place on 

Saturday 25th June - 9am 

It will be followed by a light breakfast in the Gar-

den Room.  I would like to thank you all for the 

sterling work that you do in keeping the Church 

looking amazing! 

Monthly Collection Figures 

May 2022 

£1656.00 - Standing Orders 

£1205.00 - Cash 

Total = £2861 

£351 - Priest Training Fund 

£280 - Parish Garden Upkeep  

Thank you for your immense generosity. 

First Holy Communions 

Next week we will have 28 young people making their First Holy Communions with us.  These will take place 

across all the Sunday Masses.  This is a really important part of our parish life and one that is a great blessing 

for us all. 

It will mean that Masses will be busier, especially the 10am Mass where we also have a baptism.  

Please do come early and try to use every seat/bench that is available.  I am sure that we may have people 

standing at times; though always remember that there is the Choir Loft too. 

Continue to pray for the children as they draw so close to receiving Christ in the Eucharist for the first time; 

pray also for their families. 

Developing a great youth support in our parish is important and I hope that all of these families will continue to 

be active members of the parish even after their child has made their First Communion. 

Thank you! 

Offertory Rota 

It would be good to re-establish the rota for the Of-

fertory.  If you are happy to sign up for this, please 

complete the sign up sheet at the back of church.  

It is a great way for families to be involved within 

the Mass. 

Martin will then arrange the rota and notify you 

all. 

Thank you in advance. 

Fr. Paul 

Paul and Chrissie - Grateful thanks from us both 

Thank you for the very generous collection which is much appreciated and will be a great help going forward 

with maintaining and continuing to develop areas of the garden. 

Plants/seeds donated by parishioners 

People taking the trouble to say how much nicer it looks- means a lot. 

We hope to expand the wild flower meadow area in the autumn, plant more bulbs and continue to add seasonal 

interest. Add a lavender bed and possibly a small tree for the Queen’s jubilee year. 

We hope to get a bird feeding station with various feeders to encourage a variety of birds to visit the garden. 


